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RE: Sandy Ford Road

Robert Companion <rcompanion@nassaucountyfl.com>
Mon 4/6/2020 4:38 PM

To: Janet Wylie <jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com>; Becky Liddell <bliddell@nassaucountyfl.com>; Ashley Kelly
<akelly@nassaucountyfl.com>
Cc: Valerie Feinberg <vfeinberg@nassaucountyfl.com>; Robert Bostick <rbostick@nassaucountyfl.com>

| am not sure, Janet. | would feel comfortable with 30 days, or end of April. | would include
notification to Gillette and Associates as well.

Robert T. Companion, PE

County Engineer

Nassau County Engineering Services
96161 Nassau Place

Yulee, FL 32097

904-530-6225 Phone

904-491-3611 Fax
rcompanion@nassaucountyfl.com

From: Janet Wylie <jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com>

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2020 4:23 PM

To: Becky Liddell <bliddell@nassaucountyfl.com>; Ashley Kelly <akelly@nassaucountyfl.com>
Cc: Robert Companion <rcompanion@nassaucountyfl.com>; Valerie Feinberg
<vfeinberg@nassaucountyfl.com>; Robert Bostick <rbostick@nassaucountyfl.com>

Subject: Sandy Ford Road

RE: your stop work order - pond and borrow pits

What is the current status on this complaint? Has there been any correspondence with your
department to correct the violation? Officer Bostick received a phone call from Gillette and
Associations March 23, 2020 about the permits.

Due to CORVID-19 Code Enforcement would like to grant them an extension. How long would
Engineering like the extension to be granted?

Please advise. Thank you for your time and assistance.

Janet Wylie

Janet Wylie, Administrative Specialist Il
Nassau County Code Enforcement
96161 Nassau Place

Yulee, Florida 32097

(904) 530-6200 or 1-800-264-2065
jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com

https://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/ AAMKAGU2MTdmNTc1LTBKN2ItNDQ3ZS04M...  4/6/2020



Page 2 of 2

The future of this republic is in the hands of the American voter.
President Dwight D. Eisenhower

Common sense and a sense of humor are the same thing moving at different speeds. A sense
of humor is just common sense, dancing. - William James

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail

address released in response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail
to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in writing
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